
Notice of Public Meeting

On May 20, 2024 at 8:15 a.m., a meeting will be conducted at Hartbsburg Junior-Senior
High School at 400 West Front Street in Hartsburg. The purpose of the meeting will be
to discuss the district’s plans for providing special education services to students with
disabilities who attend private schools and home schools within the district for the
2024-25 school year. If you are the parent of a home-schooled student who has been or
may be identified with a disability and you reside within the boundaries of
Hartsburg-Emden #21, you are urged to attend. If you have further questions pertaining to
this meeting, please contact Mr. Terry Wisniewski, Superintendent, at 217-642-5244.


